
Notice to Competitors #4

Notice of Postponement 
of the 

March 16, 2019 
SCYC MidWinter Regatta

Dated March 14, 2019

Attention MidWinter Competitors;
Due to extreme adverse conditions at the Santa Cruz Harbor mouth the Race 

Committee has deemed it imprudent to risk the safety of the SCYC Race Committee 
personnel, its equipment or the fleet.  The March 16, 2019 Regatta is postponed. 

This has been a challenging winter.  The good news is that we have completed a 
Series and we will be hosting a very tasty BBQ and Awards Ceremony at 4pm at 
the club Saturday afternoon.  Please join us and give a toast to the all the winners 
and valiant competitors who make racing at SCYC so much fun.

Thank you all for your participation and fine sportsmanship. And a hearty thank 
you to all the intrepid race committee volunteers who give up sailing to make races 
happen!

Best regards to all,
Christina Shaw
PRO SCYC MidWinter Regatta


